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R1-   Louie 

R2-   Reece 

Class 2 ð  Spencer  

Class 3-  Brooke 

Class 4 - Ellis  

 

  

 

 

Class 5 -   Riley 

Class 6 -  Morgan 

Class 7 ð  Ruby 

Class 8 -  Ruby B 

Class 9  -  Liam 

Class 10 - Caitlin  

 

Weekly Update 
  
We have had a very busy week in school with an IEB 
meeting on Monday, our Pupil Premium review visit on 
Tuesday and our School Improvement officer in on 
Thursday. All of these monitoring visits are confirming that 
we are taking rapid action to address the issues raised at 
the time of our inspection and continue to improve learning 
for our children. 
 
We look forward to welcoming Mrs Fisher to Year 1 for the 
summer term. She came in to meet the children today and 
will be at parentsô evenings next week. She is an 
experienced year 1 teacher and has worked in a range of 
schools. 

GOLDEN TABLE  

At our Golden table today were: -  

Lillie - Mae J, Alexi - Grace S, Sophie K, Alex W,  

Isla T, Joel W, Kieron U, Sophie W, Jensen L 

and Abbie H.  

(photos on our next 

newsletter).  

PARENTSõ EVENINGS 

Wednesday 5th and Thursday 6th April, 2017  

 

We look forward to seeing everyone at our Parentsõ 

Evenings next week.  

Please contact the school office if you need any help 

booking an appointment.  

    Year 1 / 2 had a great time when they visited Tutbury Castle earlier this week.      

Class 3  said that they had an òamazing, exciting time, and enjoyed meeting Queen Elizabeth Ió. 

 The Curator of the Castle was very impressed with our 

children and the depth of their              

questioning. 

Success!!!!! 

A huge thank you and well done to FOBBS and 

everyone who had a great night at Chocolate Bingo 

last week.  

FOBBS raised an amazing £658.09 for school. FOBBS 

members will be meeting with the school council soon 

to decide what to spend it on!!  



 

Coffee Mornings  
Denese Hill (our Family Support Worker) holds a 

coffee morning every Friday 8.45 - 10.30 a.m. 

Diary Dates 
 
5th & 6th April - Parent Consultation Evenings 
7th April - Easter Bonnet Parade/Easter Raffle 
10th April Easter Holidays 
25th April - Summer term starts 

INSET DAYS  

2016/2017  

¶ 24th April 2017  

¶ 24th & 25th July 2017  

School will also be closed (Year R - 5) on 

4th May for voting.  

YEAR 6 SHOULD STILL ATTEND FOR AN EXCITING SATS 

PREPARATION DAY (and pizza!)  

READ IT! 
We have an amazing selection of books to choose from for the lucky 
winners.  Children earn a Read It! Ticket for every time they prove they have 
read at home. We have so many children earning lots of tickets we choose a 
winner from each year group! 
 
Our lucky winners from last week were: 
R - Harvey 4ð Kaci 
1 - Tia  5ð Keira 
2 - Dayton 6 - Lauren 
3 - Billy 

FOBBS DATES FOR DIARY  

 

Friday 9th June    Non Uniform Day  

             for summer fayre  

Saturday 17th June        Summer fayre  

The cost of a pupil paid school meal will 

increase to £2.30 on lst April, 2017  

 
 

Class 5 had an  
Eggciting time at Holy 

Trinity Church this 
week when they took 
part in Messy Easter 
activities and learned 

about the  
Easter story.  

Easter Holiday Club  

Monday 10th  -  Thursday 13th April  

Tuesday 18th ñFriday 21st April  

Super Stars Out of Hours Club  

7.30 a.m. ñ6.00 p.m.  

For children in Reception to Year 6  

at Little Stars Nursery  

 

Where possible holiday club needs to be booked 

and paid for in advance.  

Choose the hours that suit you  

Full Day 8ñ6 £22.00  

School Day 9ñ3ñ£15.00  

Add on hours as needed at £3.00 per hour  

10% sibling discount  

Bring your own packed lunch, all other meals, snacks 

and drinks provided.  

 

 

Booking is easy 

Emailñsuperstarstamworth@yahoo.com  

or  

Call 01827 475173  


